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Early Gift for Members  

 This month NHC purchased a van. Now we can pick 

and drop off members. As well as taking members to 

appointments, errands, and field trips. With the new 

edition of the van, we are hoping members can come 

to our center easily. 

(907) 456-4610 

909 Cushman Street Ste. 103, 

 Fairbanks AK 99701 

nhcsupport@northernhopecenter.org 

 

Annual Holiday Party  

 On the 23rd, we celebrated the holidays with 

members. We served prime rib, ham, yams, 4 

different pies, and more. Members received gifts and 

blessing bags. We were able to eat pulled pork, play 

bingo, and receive gifts. Although 2020 has been a 

difficult year, we were all able to give thanks and 

celebrate one another. 

New Year’s Eve Celebration 

 On New Year’s Eve, NHC had a large feast of food. 

With ribs, chicken, meatballs, polish sausage and 

more- there was plenty to enjoy. Staff and members 

played many card games together, while listening to 

music to send off 2020.  Ending the difficult year on 

a high note at Northern Hope Center. 

Follow NHC on 

Social Media 

 

 

Northern 

 Hope Center 

 

 

 

 

@NhcFairbanks 

 

 

 

 

northernhopecenter 

 

 

 

 

northern.hope.center 

 

  

    

 

Want to donate to NHC? 

You can donate to NHC via PayPal or check. 

Questions? Contact info listed above 


